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What have we been learning? 

This week Jet class have been stepping into the magic box to go back in time. We 

were very lucky to have Mrs Lloyd’s father in law come in and talk to us about his 

life when he was younger. He showed us photographs of his house, school, toys, 

clothes and the food he ate. We are going to use this information and the 

information gathered from our history homework questions to write a non-

chronological report comparing the past and present. 

                

        

In maths we have been using the bar model method to solve missing number 

problems about witches and wizards. 

We have been looking closely at the work of the illusionist artist Rob Gonsalves in 

art, discussing how he created the illusions in his pictures and what we like about 

them. 

      

Next Week 

 
We are going to be using the poem ‘The Magic Box’ 

to write our own poems. We will be looking at 

alliteration, rhyme and noun phrases. 

 

In art we will be developing our 3D art skills 

creating thumb pot cauldrons. We will be moulding 

our pots carefully using a variety of modelling skills. 

 

In maths we will continue to develop our problem 

solving skills by applying the four main calculations  

(Addition, subtraction, division and multiplication) 

Important information  
 

Please ensure your multi skills forms are returned by 

Friday 27th April. 

Multi skills festival – Thursday 3rd May (am) 

 

Please check to see if your child has any learning to 

complete in their home learning books or any books to 

read on bug club. 

 

Homework is being sent home this week. The children 

will be asked to learn the poem ‘The Magic Box’ as best 

they can from memory. The children will then recite the 

poem in small groups as one of the year 2 reading 

objectives. 
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